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A Thanksgiving Message
from Dr. Buchanan

We are happy to welcome in the fall season, known 
to many as one of the most beautiful times of the year in
Santa Barbara. Fall also ushers in the holidays, which are 
a busy time of year at our office! 

The Santa Barbara Plastic Surgery Center continues to thrive. Dr. Buchanan
maintains his active aesthetic practice as before, and looks forward to providing
excellent plastic surgery care for his many happy patients for several more years 
to come.  His expertise, experience, and attention to detail translates into many
satisfied patients and has allowed for the exciting growth of our practice.

Dr. Wesley Schooler has quickly established a reputation as a tremendously
talented and caring surgeon. He has become the “go to” surgeon in the Central
Coast for difficult reconstructive surgery problems.  He is building his cosmetic
practice as well, and is assuming more of the day-to-day responsibility for
managing and overseeing the business aspects of the Santa Barbara Plastic 
Surgery Center.

We have a loyal and talented office staff of long-time employees who go out
of their way to provide sensitive and caring attention for our patients. Thank you
for your ongoing support. We are blessed to have so many thoughtful and caring
patients and staff.

HOLIDAY SPECIAL: 10% discount on 
Eyelid Surgery in November and December!

From my family to yours, Happy Thanksgiving!

David L. Buchanan, MD, FACS 

Please call Kristi for consultations 
at 805-770-3333.
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